
 
Rural Municipality of East St. Paul Bottomley Creek Bank Remediation and Permanent 
Dike Construction Update - February 26th to March 4th, 2017 

Work Performed: 

• Due to warm weather the Red River level has been increasing drastically. A cofferdam 
was installed at the downstream end of the site with rockfill and an impermeable liner. 
Pumps have been used to remove water from the site. 

• Completed gabion baskets at 1040 Highland Park Drive and 3154 Henderson Highway. 

• Began installing rockfill toe berm at 1040 Highland Park Drive, 3154 Henderson Highway 
and 3144 Henderson Highway. 

• Began installing gabion baskets at 1030 Highland Park Drive. 

Photographs: 

 

Photo 1 - Cofferdam construction at downstream end of the site. 



 

 

Photo 2 - Liner installation on the cofferdam. 

 

Photo 3 - Pumping water over cofferdam. 



 

 

Photo 4 - Completing gabion baskets at 1040 Highland Park Drive and 3154 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 5 - Rockfill toe berm placement at 1040 Highland Park Drive. 



 

 

Photo 6 - Rockfill toe berm placement at 3144 Henderson Highway. 

 



 

 

Photo 7 - Installation of gabion baskets at 1030 Highland Park Drive. 

 

 


